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The following is a Company Announcement by APS Bank plc (or the “Bank”) pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules issued 

by the Malta Financial Services Authority. 

 

 

Quote 

Reference is made to Company Announcement APSB91 (Rights Issue), inviting investors to participate in the placement 

process for the anticipated lapsing of rights of the Bank’s Qualifying Shareholders.  

The Bank is pleased to announce that this process has closed as all these rights have been taken up. Consequently, the 

rights to 67,648,793 shares at the offer price of €0.44 per share, for a total value of €29,765,469, have now been placed in 

full. The Board of Directors thanks both existing shareholders and, in particular, new investors for yet another overwhelming 

vote of confidence in the Bank. 

Upon regulatory approval being received, publication of the prospectus and mailing of the application forms to eligible 

shareholders will follow, and the ordinary application process of the Rights Issue will commence. In the event that the 

Rights Issue is not subscribed in full, the lapsed rights still remaining then, will be offered to the general public via an 

Intermediaries’ Offer, always at the price of €0.44 per share. 

Unquote 

 

 

 

Graziella Bray B.A., LL.D, FCG 

Company Secretary 
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